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As the rainy season comes to an end, the 

trees are green , the bush is lush and the 

animals are fat! Our last baby of the 

season was a little zebra foal, whose 

mom was quite proud of herself and 

loves showing her little one off. Now the 

dry season starts and we hope it’s a 

short one! 

CAMERA TRAP SIGHTS 

We love bringing in our camera traps 

and seeing what new things have been 

caught on camera. Recently we have 

sighted a few hyena and leopards doing 

their thing at night while we were all 

fast asleep!  

 

ANTI-POACHING DOGS 

The training of anti-poaching dogs has 

been resumed at Farmhouse. There are 

14 dogs on the property currently, 

learning to track and catch poachers. 

These dogs will be used all over 

Zimbabwe to assist in anti-poaching 

efforts. 

 

INUNGU 

This hill is said to resemble a porcupine, 

hence the name Inungu. It is a 

somewhat challenging climb, and the 

view is well worth it. At the crest of this 

hill stands a large cross, which is quite 

something to see, and pondering on the 

fact that it was all brought up by the 

same path you just climbed makes the 

mind boggle. It is recommended to take 

a guide with to climb Inungu. 

 

SPECIAL OFFER 

Farmhouse is still charging a special 

local rate of US60 per adult sharing per 

night for dinner, bed and breakfast, and 

only US75 per adult sharing per night 

for SADC guests.  


